Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Psychology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Petition for Declaratory Statement regarding §490.003(4), Florida Statutes, filed by Traci Scherdell, Psy.D., and Christina M. Zafiris, Ph.D., on September 16, 2014, and published on September 24, 2014, in Vol. 40, No. 186, of the Florida Administrative Register, has been voluntarily withdrawn.

A copy of the Petition or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Psychology, at the above address or telephone (850)245-4373, info@floridaspsychology.gov.
